To the Staff and Administration of New Buffalo Area Schools,

I just recently learned that New Buffalo Area Schools were ranked 29th in Niche's 2020 Best Schools in America category. Congratulations! What an outstanding accomplishment that I know came from the cultivation of significant hard work and dedication. As a former public school teacher, I have a special place in my heart for our kids, so thank you for all that you have done and continue to do to enrich the lives of so many children. Again, congratulations! Keep up the amazing work and should you need anything please do not hesitate to contact my office. I wish you all nothing but success in the future!

Sincerely,